
Welcome to the Greenwood Blvd ADA Ramp 
Improvements Open House

Thank you for attending today’s Open House. 
There will be a short presentation and then project team will be available to answer any questions you may have. 

Meet the Team
Adams County Project Engineer, Nathaniel McVay

Adams County Construction Supervisor, Gordon Stevens 

WGM Land Design Project Manager, Barry Mason

Public Information Manager, Jordyn Lang

Contact 
Call: (303) 317-2112
Email: ADARampsProgramADCO@gmail.com 
Visit: http://www.adcogov.org/cdbg-ada
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http://www.adcogov.org/york-street-phase-1-project


Project Overview
This project will improve the County’s ADA Accessibility by removing 23 existing

non-compliant pedestrian ramps and installing new ADA ramps along Greenwood 
Boulevard between Dakin Street and Greenwood Court.

• Construction set to begin May 24, 2021
• Project will be completed in the late

Summer of 2021
• Project awarded to WGM Land Design for

$218,648.05
• All work is weather-dependant
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Project Schedule & Traffic Impacts
Working Days/Hours
• Monday–Friday from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Schedule
• Approximately three ramps will be constructed at a

time
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Traffic Impacts
• There will be single lane closures throughout the project zone
• No detour route will be required
• Access to surrounding businesses and driveways will remain open at all times. Business/homeowners will be 

contacted directly when work is anticipated near their business/residence.




